## Parade of Trees



## **Dear Parade of Trees Participants!**

Boys & Girls Clubs of the MonDak is sponsoring our 17<sup>th</sup> annual Parade of Trees auction to benefit the Club and its members. We are asking individuals, organizations and businesses within the community to donate a decorated tree or wreath to be auctioned off as part of Sidney's Small Town Christmas celebration on November 29. Boys & Girls Clubs of the MonDak would like to

take this opportunity to encourage your participation in this year's auction!

To carry on tradition, this auction will take place as a part of the Sidney Chamber of Commerce and Agriculture's Christmas Stroll which will take place on the Friday after Thanksgiving, November 29, 2019, at 3:30 p.m. and will be held for the first time in our new Clubhouse.! This year we will be doing some silent auction items with online bidding capabilities and some live auction items.

With your participation, the Parade of Trees Auction will continue to be a successful fundraiser for Boys & Girls Clubs of the MonDak. We have enclosed an event calendar with participation dates for the Auction as well as an entry form for your donated item. We ask that you return the completed entry form when you deliver the tree or wreath to the museum.

Donations for the auction should be decorated Christmas trees, Christmas decorations and wreaths. We are always looking for new innovative items.

We truly appreciate your generous support and are excited to play an integral role in our community's Small Town Christmas activities! If you have any questions, please call Elaine at 406-433-6763 or by email at e.stedman@richlandbgc.org.

Happy Holidays!

Elaine Stedman, CEO, Boys & Girls Clubs of the MonDak

Klaine Sudman

**GREAT FUTURES START HERE.** 

